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| am significantly alarmed by the increase in physical injuries that has coincided with the
introduction of e-scooters. | believe the council and government have insufficient power to mitigate
the safety risks, particularly around children using them. | strongly believe that e-scooters should be
removed from public availability, and private use should remain the domain of parental control but
supported by legislation for age restrictions and mandatory helmet use.



